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14th October 2020 

Shine Clubs – Breakfast and After-School Club Update 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. 

 

From, Monday November 2nd 2020, Shine Clubs after-school provision will be re-opening their 

4.30pm to 6pm session for children in Years 1 to 6. This will see the club return to their pre-Covid 

session times. Class bubble groups will continue to be maintained in the club’s provisions. 

 

Parents can book the second after school session by using this link here: 
https://shineclubs.class4kids.co.uk/camp/58  
 
Parents can book all sessions here: https://www.shineclubs.com/coopersale  
 

 

School leaders and the Shine Clubs’ management have agreed to open the provision to our 

Reception class from January 2021. We thank our Reception parents for their patience and 

understanding in this matter. 

 

A reminder that the last pupil day for this half-term is Thursday 22nd October and Monday 2nd 

November is our first day of School for the 2nd half-term of Autumn term 2020. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Dale Bateman 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 
Headteacher 

Mr. Dale Bateman 
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